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Swiss LegalTech Association (Slta) has partnered with the Swiss Bar Association (Sba) to expand
its continued effort to educate and inform  about the latest legal tech developments in the Swiss
market. This strategic partnership will be the occasion for Slta and Sba to provide a platform for

active discussions, latest information and further training opportunities to all its members.
This agreement brings together two communities for a cross-disciplinary exchange and a chance
to actively shape developments beyond each community. “We believe that the continued exchange
between legal and tech is essential to raise awareness for current and future enabling opportunities
in the daily practice of the Swiss law practitioner", Christoph Küng, co-founder and President of Slta
(pictured), comments. According to René Rall, Secretary General of the Sba this is "a win-win
situation that allows us to keep up to date with digital progress and to annualy present Sba
members with innovative as well as practical instruments".
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